
From: Cindy Ledbetter <CindyLedbetter@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/21/2014 4:08:56 PM
Subject: Berea High School Day proclamation

Katherine,

I checked with Senator Martin on the proclamation and told him that Rep. Huggins and Anne Wallice, Senator Fair's office, had made 
the same request. He said he is fine with it being sent to Sen. Fair as he will not go and present it. He asked that you please let Sen. 
Fair know that we helped!

Thanks.
Cindy

Cindy Ledbetter
Office of Senator Larry A. Martin 
Senate Judiciary Committee 
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
(803) 212-6610
(803) 212-6600 Fax
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